From: [
Sent: 28 August 2015 16:45

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2015/4218/P

Thank you for notifying us of this application. We are the freeholder of the block of flats at 19, Rochester Terrace.
(The Green).

We have not determined whether to give approval for the development under the terms of the lease. However, | am
pleased to confirm that we have no objections to the proposal on planning grounds.

Andrew Bosi
Company Secretary
Day Flats Residents Limited



